
Submitter: Marleece Davidson 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Joint Committee On Transportation Reinvestment 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB2025 

I do not support this bill or more taxes for Oregonians. What I do recommend is the 

spending be evaluated and re-allocated. Governor Kotek is wasting the money on 

unnecessary projects, programs, and other wasteful avenues to spend the money. 

Oregon needs to take the money they already get from our ridiculously high taxes 

and use the money wisely instead of fleecing the taxpayers that are already paying 

WAY too much.  


